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MEGASTORE

Dear Prakash,

This letter is written in appreciation and recognition of Mindset Software Technologies
efforts in security vulnerability research.

In addition to this letter, ajjjilifinancial reward will be offered as a courtesy for
reporting data exposure bug on our loyalty site that you reported to us. we certainly
recognize the fact that you were able to detect this vulnerability accurately.

The ability to detect and report on security vulnerabilities is a valuable skill in the
information security industry. It is encouraging to see that there is a growing contingent
researcher, like you, who are pursuing this career.

We hope that you will accept this letter as a token of our appreciation for your efforts
in detecting this vulnerability. We are all in this together as a security community and
your participation and expertise is commended.

Sincerely,

Russel Bacha
Technology Manager

Virgin Megastore KSA
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